


Niagara-on-the-Lake Drinks Fest is a proposed new event to be held at Veterans Memorial
Park on September 19 and 20, 2025. This event will be an outdoor food, music, and drinks
festival with a focus on promoting local vendors and suppliers. We are projecting an
attendance of 2,500 people per day and the event will include a lineup of great Canadian
music. 

A Special Event Permit Application has been submitted and is currently in review by Niagara-
on-the-Lake. 

A Letter of Designation of Municipal Significance is required to apply for a Special Occasion
Permit through the AGCO. An SOP is required for the Special Event Permit to be approved. 

Terms

I have read and understand the Delegation Protocol and acknowledge the information
contained on this form, including any attachments, will become public documents and
listed on Town Meeting Agendas. I also understand presentation materials including
speaking notes and electronic presentations must be submitted by email to
clerks@notl.com no later than 12:00 p.m. on the Monday prior the scheduled meeting.
Yes

Meeting Time

I wish to appear before:
Council

Date
Tue, 10/22/2024 - 00:00

Presentation Requirements

Do you have a visual presentation (slideshow or photos) to accompany your delegation?
No

I agree
Yes

Delegation

I will be appearing:
In person

I also understand presentation materials including speaking notes and electronic
presentations must be submitted by email to clerks@notl.com no later than 12:00 p.m.



on the Monday prior to the scheduled meeting.
Yes

I acknowledge I have 10 minutes to delegate
Yes

I give permission to be audio and video recorded on the Town of Niagara on the Lake's
livestream
Yes

Do you require accessible accommodation to participate:
No

Privacy Disclaimer

I have read and understand the above Privacy Disclaimer.
Yes




